COVID 19 GUIDELINES

FROM: The Beloit Rifle Club Inc. / Black Powder Lodge !

NOTE:

The covid 19 guidelines while at our shoots on the Black Powder

Range are as follows.

1.) Where possible maintain a 6 ft. distance.

2.) Must wear a mask when in the lodge .

3.) If possible , depending on the weather , we will be registering
and selling targets thru the window as we have done in the past.
but if not,

4.) Please no more than 6 shooters in the lodge at one time to warm
up or to get targets.

5.) Please spread out while at the loading benches and on the firing
line . Try to maintain that 6ft. distance.!

6.) To help keep you warm while at the shoot, we will have a open
fire in a pit behind the wooden fence near the lodge.

7.) No black powder near the fire pit.

8.) No coffee or food will be provided, but you can bring your own.

9.) Bottled water will be available for purchase!

Please help do your part to stay safe during these hard times while
using our range and we hope you all have a better New Year !

The Beloit Rifle Club Inc. / Black Powder Lodge



